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Ocean Street Westerly of Island Avenue on Peaks Island

William Clark <wbc@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Mar 10, 2016 at 1:00 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Sounds good to me.

During lunch I looked again for a plan from around 1900 of Ocean Street with no
luck and looked for all plans to present.

I downloaded a 2013 plan for the lot at the southwest corner of Ocean Street and
Island Ave. They hint that Ocean Street appears to be a private street and I am
leaning in that direction after what I have done so far. The plan is attached.

Thanks,

Bill
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